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Legion meeting includes election of officers

A general meeting, including
the election of officers for 1988,
was held on December 13, 1987.
The Executive for 1988 is as fol-
lows: | '

President, Lynn Merkley; past-
President, George Churney; 1st
vice-President, Clarence Mercier;
2nd vice-President, Len Burns;
Secretary, Lisette Wenzel;
Treasurer, Richard Flanagan; Sgt-
at-Arms, James Irwin; Service
Officer, Bill Tait; Sick & Visiting,
Adelaide Beaulieu; Membership,
Jackie Sopel; and Sports, Maurice
Dulfty.

We still need to fill positions
for Entertainment and Publicity.
If you are interested in volunteer-

ing your time for these positions,
please let any member of the
executive know.

In 1987 the legion donated
$5,490 to groups, organizations
and individuals in the communi-
ty: -
Terrace Bay Scouts, $500;
Lake Superior High School
Volleyball Team, $250; Royal
Canadian Legion  Sports
Foundation, $250; Terrace Bay
Minor Hockey Association, $250;
Lake Superior High School
Bursary, $200; Shawn Prince-
National CP Games, $250;
Richard Pollard- Goalie
Equipment, $250; Terrace Bay
Ringettes, $500; Terrace Bay

Mental Health and You

from page 9

tions).

However, if your child starts a
pattern of aggressive behaviour
(such lying, stealing or fighting),
and if these behaviours carry on
frequently for longer than six
months, it may be a cause for
concern. \

Help from your family doctor
or a mental health professional
may be necessary.

The Social Services Directory
in the News provides the tele-

phone numbers of these offices
and agencies in the Terrace
Bay/Schreiber/Rossport area.

In may instances, a little sup-
port 1s all that is necessary to get
things back on the road with your

kids.

Sometimes, it's just good to
talk with someone who can share
the "trials and tribulations"” of
being a parent, as well as the joys.
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HUNTING ETHICS

for a FREE brochure write:

Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters
Box 28, Peterborough, Ontario K9J 6Y5

Men's Sport Shirts Boys' Cords & Jeans Ladies’ Cords
buy one get one FREE $5 Reg- $45
(of equal value) SALE $30

Legion Pee Wees, $840; Terrace
Bay Figure Skating Club, $500;
Kimberleigh Callaghan, $250;
Heather Saranpaa, $250; Mark
Saranpaa, $250; Atom Hockey
Jamboree, $250; Terrce Bay Seca
Cadets, $500; Terrace Bay Police
Bicycle Safety Program, $200.
Social events held in 1987 are
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James Beddard Memorial
Bonspiel, Pot Luck Dinners,
Legion Golf Tournament, Fish
Derby, Remembrance Day Dinner
and Dance, Dart Tournament, Fun
Nite, Children's Christmas Party,
New Year's Eve Dance.

Membership participation
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made these events a success; we
hope 1988 will see even more
members coming out to enjoy the
fun.,

To everyone who gave so
freely of their ime, please accept
our sincere "Thank-you". We
couldn’'t have done it without
you!
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The women above took part in a quilt-
making course instructed by Winnie
Plummer. They are Christina Marion,
Charlotte Bazzoni, Sara Pearce, Donna
~Theriault and Linda Wilson. Missing from
the picture are Linda Rochon, Yvonne
Rochon, Dorothy Dakin and Sheila Cassie.

Quilt Making

at SPADONI'S

JANUARY CLEARANCE

[Ladies' Coats
[Ladies Jackets
[Ladies’ Sweaters
Kids' Snowsuits

Men's Winter Jackets
[_adies' Blouses
[.adies' Dress Pants

All Children's Clothing

Hand towels 2.49

Face Cloths

e

Bath Towels 4.99

25% OFF

[

Dish cloths .49-.79
Tea Towels 1.29-1.49

Janl. ZEo-Tan-30

PRICES YOU WON'T BELIEVE! .

The women spent 10 weeks, usually three
hours one night a week, making these quilts
that require a very precise cut. The women
"really worked hard," said Winnie Plummer.
The students said Plummer was a "very
understanding teacher, very helpful and
patient." (Ken Lusk photo).
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Winter Dress Boots
Men's, Ladies', Kids'
20% OFF




